SPECIAL MEETING
CITY OF BROOKINGS

PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
FEBRUARY 12, 1976

Meeting chaired by City Manager Al Hooten.

Mr. Ted Dethlefs, State Planning Coordinator, Parks & Recreation Division,

was introduced and gave a short talk pertaining to funds primarily for
the operation of swimming pool. Only type of cover allowed at present
is a bubble type cover.

Bureau of Outdoor Recreation has earmarked $13,800 for Curry County for
public agencies, etc., on a 50% basis. This money is requested through
Burton Weast, County Planner. Requires about six months to get a
project approved.

Discussed possible ways of keeping pool open much more than it is now.
Also discussed the possibility of putting some sort of cover over the
pool.

Meeting adjourned at 9:50 p.m.
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